
At our January meeting the Jericho Underhill Land Trust approved a 2013 budget prepared by 
Treasurer Hilaire Thomas.  Despite some unexpected expenditures as a result of Tropical Storm 
Irene, we finished 2012 in the black.  Our income from memberships was only slightly below our 
projected number and we are working on expanding our membership base with a letter to the 
grand list of both Jericho and Underhill. 
 
In other news, Stewardship Chair John Koier will be working with Local Motion s Trail Finder 
group to GPS the trails at Wolfrun Natural Area and Kikas Valley Farm.  We will link to their 
website so that visitors to those areas will have a better sense of the trail network.   
 


